MEETING NOTICE - BOARD OF DIRECTORS
GLENEDEN SANITARY DISTRICT

The Gleneden Sanitary District will be holding a Public Meeting regarding the
proposed Local Option Tax Levy which will be on the May, 2024 ballot. This meeting
will be held on May 10, 2024 at 2 pm at 6595 Gleneden Beach Loop, Gleneden
Beach, OR 97388. The purpose of this meeting is to allow any community members
who have questions or concerns to speak with the Board of Directors.

All participants can attend this meeting in person or virtually via Microsoft Teams.
Please go to www.glenedensanitary.com for more information.

Any action taken by the Board resulting from consultation with counsel will be done
in open session at the next Regular Board Meeting.

The meeting is called pursuant to authority of the District under provisions of
ORS Chapter 192 concerning special meetings of the governing body of the District.

Dated this 30" day of April, 2024

By order of the Board of Directors



